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Mid Week Message  

     

H O M E   O F   T H E   T I G E R S 

Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

13 
No School 

14 
 

15 
Board Meeting 
6::00pm 

16 
Basketball at Han-
ford Christian 3:30 
& 4:30 
Spring Photos  

17 
 

20 
No School 

21 
 

22 
8th graders to 
CSU Fresno   
7:45-2:00 

23 
Citizenship Lunch-
eon 

24 
Dr. Seuss Birthday 
D.E.A.R. Day 
High School Registra-
tion (students only)  

February 13th through February 24th 

Absence & 

Homework Hotline 

Please call if your student is 

or will be absent from 

school.  The Absence Hotline 

number is 582-2843– dial 2 

to connect to the school, then 

2 to report absent (24 hours) 

and/or request homework. 

You may also access this 

Web Page and other informa-

tion  from the Kit Carson 

Web Page at:  

    

www.kitcarsonschool.com 

No School Days 
Counselors from Hanford Joint Union High 

School District will be here Friday, February 

24th, from 8:15-12:00p.m. to register incoming 

students for the 2017-2018 school year.  Coun-

selors will only be meeting with students.  
 

(You will receive your course catalog and regis-

tration packet in the mail from the high school).  

Make sure your student brings his/her completed 

registration packet on registration day or he/she 

will not be able to register.  You will then have 

to contact the high school to register your student 

on their time.   

High School Registration 

There will be no school on the 

following days: 
 

Feb. 13– Holiday 

Feb. 20– Holiday 

8th grade Yearbook Ad 

Attention 8th grade parents: Personal Year-

book Ad DEADLINE is Friday, February 

10th.  Please feel free to call the school or 

email jchrisman or cbenedict 

@kitcarsonschool.com with any questions. 

Classroom parties will be held on Tuesday, Feb-

ruary 14th beginning at 2:00.  Cards and/or good-

ies should be brought in for all students in the 

classroom.   

Valentine’s Day Party 

Valentine & Spring Photos 

The next board meeting is scheduled on 

Wednesday, February 15th at 6:00 p.m.  Pursu-

ant to Education Code 52060(g) the Board of 

Trustees welcomes public input on topics re-

lated to the District’s LCAP.   Input from com-

munity members during this portion and any of 

the meeting will be used to guide district per-

sonnel in planning, writing, implementing, and 

updating the LCAP.  The superintendent will 

provide a written response upon request. The 

LCAP is available on the district’s web site at 

www.kitcarsonschool.com.  

Board Meeting and Local 

Control Accountability Plan 

(LCAP) input Meeting 

Valentine Photo cards were sent home with Kin-

dergarten through 3rd graders.  If you were want-

ing to purchase the cards, please return money in 

envelope provided to your student’s teacher 

ASAP.  Money is now due.  If you did not wish 

to purchase the photos, simply return the entire 

envelope to your students teacher ASAP.  

 

Spring Photos will be taken on Thursday, Febru-

ary 16th.  Photo packets have gone home.  Only 

students who return the packet and money will 

be photographed.  

Kindergarten registration will be held on Tues-

day, February 21st, and Wednesday, February 

22nd.  Please call Valerie in the office at  

559-582-2843  ext. 100 to schedule an ap-

pointment.   

http://www.kitcarsonschool.com/

